
 

 
 

Notice of Clerical Correction to 
Zoning By-Law 2022-053 by 

The Corporation of the Township of King  
 
Take Notice that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of King passed By-law 

Number 2022-053 on the 26th day of September, 2022 under Sections 26 and 34 of the 

Planning Act, R.S.O, 1990. 

A clerical error has been identified in By-law Number 2022-053, specifically within 

Schedule A17 of the By-law. The clerical error has been identified as the inclusion of an 

exception reference on Schedule A17, being Exception 128, on lands municipally 

known as 14855 Highway 27. These lands should not be subject to the aforementioned 

exception and as such the reference to Exception 128 has been removed from the 

lands. This change has been identified in red in the attached excerpt from the By-law.  

This clerical change has been made by the Township Clerk in accordance with the 

authority to correct clerical, spelling, or minor administrative errors of an administrative 

nature in by-laws of the Township as per Section 5 of Schedule “A” of By-law 2022-02. 

Dated at the Township of King this 11th day of April 2025. 

 

___________________________ 
Adam Foran 
Deputy Clerk 
2585 King Road 
King City, ON   L7B 1A1 
Telephone: (905) 833-5321 
Email: aforan@king.ca 
 


